
Tolson Elementary School 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year!  We look forward to meeting the new students and families 
and reconnecting with our returning families. Teachers and Staff are extremely excited to welcome 
all our Tolson Students.  

Custodial staff and teachers have been preparing our school and classrooms for your return.  Our 
teachers are extremely dedicated to your child’s education and future, please support them 
throughout the year. 

Our first school event is Meet Your Teacher. If you can find the time: Wednesday, August 
2nd 8:00 AM-11:00 AM, then 12:00 PM-3:00 PM. This is not a formal open-house.  This is 
simply a time to drop in, say hello, pick up a supply list and find your student’s classroom. Class 
rosters will be posted in our entryway starting Wednesday.  Please remember that rosters are final 
and there will be no changes to class lists. Our open-house and annual title 1 meeting date will be 
forthcoming.   

Parents:  Please be prepared to exit the building in a timely manner after initial drop off.  We’ve all 
been there…. especially our kindergarten families.  Please trust the system.  There will be adults on 
campus and in classrooms to comfort and keep your children inside and safe.  The faster the 
independency routines begin, the better.  Parents are not allowed to wait outside classrooms at 
dismissal.  Please use the parent pick up lane or wait outside in our parent pick up area. 

NO parking in front of the building please.  This is for drop off and drive away only.  If you plan on 
entering the building, you need to find a parking spot.  

Tolson will welcome volunteers after classroom routines have been established.  Please ask your 
child’s teacher if you are interested.  All parent volunteers must apply online at TUSD1.org.  Please 
call or visit the office for assistance.  All visitors must visit the office and wear a visitor sticker 
while on campus.   

Supervision begins at 7:30 a.m.                                                               Office Mgr:   
Breakfast begins at 8:00 a.m.                                                                 Rainie Moreno @ 225-3300 
First bell: 8:25 a.m.                                                                                Attendance: 
Dismissal: 2:40 M, T, Th, Fri.  (Wed at 1:40)                                       Alyssa Enriquez@ 225-3302 
 
Please make sure you are connected with your child’s teacher through the Class Dojo app.  Call us 
for support if needed.  
 
It is EXTREMELY important that your child’s teacher knows exactly how your kiddo will get home 
each day.  Please make sure that communication happens!  Teachers will have charts and sheets to 
track and document.   
 
Welcome back!   
 
Mr. Wilson (Tolson Principal) 


